
 

 

 

  NEWSLETTER 2021 
 
Board News 
 
Despite the challenges of the pandemic, the board was able to meet in the Spring and Fall of 
2021. In fact, the board expanded and welcomed new board members, Dr. Kyle Dieleman 
(Trinity Christian College), Dr. Gayle Doornbos (Redemption Seminary), Dr. Fritz Harms 
(Covenant United Reformed Church, Colorado Springs), and Dr. Jessica Joustra (Redeemer 
University). In addition, international advisory members were appointed, and include, Dr. 
Roelof Bisschop (Member Dutch Parliament, Board member Stichting Studie Nadere 
Reformatie), Dr. George Harinck (Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam, The Neo-Calvinism 
Research Institute), Dr. Jan van de Kamp (Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam | Theologische 
Universiteit Apeldoorn), and Dr. Herman Selderhuis (Theologische Universiteit Apeldoorn, 
REFORC).  
 
 

New Projects and Publications 
 
The board and committee of publications are discussing future projects, including the 
translation and publication of the Original Acta of the Synod of Dort. The Spring ’22 board 
meeting will provide further direction of new translation projects.  
A delightful moment was celebrated with the publication of volume 3 of Petrus van Mastricht, 
Theoretical-practical theology. The translation, editing, and publication of more volumes is on 
schedule for 2022 and 2023.  
 

 
New Website 
 
A new website was published https://www.dutchreformedtranslation.org providing relevant 
information about the society, its work and publications. Since the launch of the new website 
(Fall ’21) the society welcomed twenty-two new members!  

 



 

 

 


